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From: George Byrne 
Sent: 05 March 2024 14:57
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy Cove

CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
To whom it my concern 
 
Re:  Sandy Cove Hotel, Old Coast Road, Combe Martin Bay, Berrynarbour Ex34 9SR 
 
Licence application number057749 
 
I am writing with regard to the above premises and issue regarding Variation to Premises Licence 
application 
 
We live locally in Braunton and have attended several events, weddings and overnight stays at this 
well run family hotel. I have always found it to be run by an excellent team of professionals. They 
have always shown care and consideration for their customers whilst respecting the local community. 
I feel that this application will further enhance what they offer as a hotel without affecting anyone 
outside the business. 
 
Our contact details are 
Sue and George Byrne 

Ashton Crescent 
Braunton 
EX33 1RD 

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


